

Rose Drohan <rdrohan@umbc.edu>

UGC: Letter of support for cross-listed MLLI/English course

3 messages

Orianne Smith <osmith@umbc.edu>
To: Rose Drohan <rdrohan@umbc.edu>
Co: Omar Ka <ka@umbc.edu>

Wed, Sep 20, 2017 at 8:36 AM

Dear Rose,

The English Department supports the name change for MLL 190 and MLL 191, which are cross-listed with ENGL 190 and ENGL 191. Please do not hesitate to contact me if the UGC has any questions.

All best, Orianne

Orianne Smith Associate Professor and Chair, English Affiliate Associate Professor, Gender + Women's Studies University of Maryland, Baltimore County (UMBC)

Romantic Women Writers, Revolution, and Prophecy | English Literature 1700 1830 | Cambridge University Press